

Murray Park School

Head teacher: Mrs N. Caley, MED, NPQH, NPQEL Address: Murray Park Community School, Murray Road, Mickleover, Derby, DE3 9LL

Telephone: 01332 515921

EMAIL: INFO@MURRAYPARK.DERBY.SCH.UK
WEB: WWW.MURRAYPARK.DERBY.SCH.UK

March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Murray Park School - Year 7 Cohort 2024 Information

We are delighted that you have chosen Murray Park School for your child's secondary education; we look forward to working with you over the next five years. We believe that the relationship between the school and the family is crucial to the success and happiness of your child - we will endeavour to ensure this relationship is built on trust and respect.

Induction Days - Tuesday 2nd to Thursday 4th July

The move from primary to secondary school is a very important time in every child's life. We wish to make the transfer as smooth as possible, so we would like to invite your son/daughter to attend three Induction Days on 2nd, 3rd and 4th July where they will meet their form tutor and other staff who will play an important part in their time at Murray Park School. Further details will be forwarded nearer the time.

Parents' Information Evening -Tuesday 2nd July 18.00 - 19.30

There will be a Parents' Information Evening at 18.00 on Tuesday 2nd July when both you and your child are invited to attend. You will have chance to meet my senior team and I, as well as the Head of Year 7 and your child's form tutor.

Summer School - Monday 19th August to Friday 23rd August

We will also be hosting a fully funded Summer School programme from Monday 19th - Friday 23rd August, where your child can experience exciting enrichment sessions in a range of subjects, sports, the arts, a giant inflatable assault course and much more. You can look on our school website https://www.murraypark.derby.sch.uk/summerschool/ for more information about the summer school programme or if you have any further questions about any aspect of the Summer School programme, please email summerschool@murraypark.derby.sch.uk

In order for a place to be secured for your son/daughter on the summer school programme, please register their attendance by scanning this QR code:





















If you have any concerns or general questions regarding your child's transition to Murray Park School, then please make full use of the induction process. If you require a more individually tailored transition, please make contact with the Transition Co-ordinator, Mrs Day. She will be available to meet at a pre-arranged time, or to speak to on the phone. Please do not hesitate to make contact using the details below.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Mrs Day via email at: teresa.faulkner-day@murraypark.derby.sch.uk_If you would like to contact our SENDCo Mrs Hubbard then please email her at: sian.hubbard@murraypark.derby.sch.uk

We look forward to meeting you in July.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Nicola Caley Headteacher

